
Over the past few months, we have been fortunate enough to borrow a
Microscope kit from the Royal Microscopical Society. All years groups
have been using the microscopes to enhance their learning in Science.

Key Stage 2 took part in a Science Club on Tuesday lunchtimes. During
this time, we have been using the microscopes to view samples of
natural and man made materials. We have observed materials that
dissolve and don’t dissolve in water. We have also looked at fruits and
things that we can find in nature.

Children have enjoyed using the microscope kit during Science lessons to support their learning of the
Working Scientifically skills. They have looked at objects, predicted what objects might look like through the
microscope and drawn what they can see through the microscope.



What did the children and adults think?

We found a stinging

nettle leaf and there were

tiny bugs on that we couldn’t

see without the microscope.

The children were

Year 5 pupil inspired and enthusiastic

when using the microscopes. It

. was great to see them making

. links to prior learning.

I really enjoyed finding Miss Hart (Year 3 Teacher)
. things in the play ground

. and looking at it under the

microscope. Everything looked

so different compared to

what you can see

normally.

Year 3 pupil


